
Malakoff High School Board Report 

 

January 19, 2017 

 

 Girls’ and Boy’s BB is in full swing, they are in District and doing well.    

 Several of our seniors have applied and been accepted to multiple Universities for next 

fall.  A&M, OU, SFA, Texas Tech, and Tarleton State to name a few.  

 Bench mark in English I and II was very successful.  We are better off now than we 

have been the last couple of years.  We are going to start Tutorials on January 24
th

 and 

continue up until time for the exam.  If they failed the bench mark, they are required to 

attend tutorials.  Consequences will be ISS.   

 Softball and Baseball are starting in the next two weeks.  Softball tomorrow and 

baseball the following Friday. 

 Track and Golf are starting soon. 

 Power Lifting is in full swing.  Our Meet is January 21.   

 Student Council is feeding the homeless in Dallas January 18.   

 They will attend a leadership conference with the Dallas Mavericks soon.  Great 

opportunity to learn about the Professional Sports Business.      

 I will be attending the Mid-Winter conference with Mr. Burns, and Mrs. Norris at the 

end of January.   

 Thank you for all you do for me, our teachers, and especially all of our students.  Each 

of you make our jobs easier.   



LEO ORR SR. EDUCATION CENTER 
MALAKOFF ALTERNATIVE PROGRAM 

1209 W. Royall Blvd. 
Malakoff, Texas 75148 

903-489-4132 
 

 
 

____________________________DANIELLE COPELAND, PRINCIPAL ___________________________ 

 

Board Report 1/19/17 

 

 MAP currently has 6 students enrolled (5 -MHS & 1- MMS). Gateway has 2 students. 

 

 Edgenuity has been a great addition to MAP and Gateway. Students who have worked on both programs 

say that Edgenuity is more rigorous but they like it better. 

 

 

 THANK YOU SCHOOL BOARD!! WE APPRECIATE EVERYTHING THAT YOU DO!!!!! 

 

 
 



MALAKOFF MIDDLE SCHOOL 
 

 
Principal’s Report 

Board of Trustees Meeting 

January, 2017 

 

 Benchmark testing for 8
th

 grade Math and Reading, and 7
th

 grade Writing 

took place on Jan. 10-11. I must commend the teachers and students for the 

hard work they put into these tests so that we can have data to help drive our 

curriculum decisions so that we can be optimally prepared for the actual 

tests. We are trying to make the best decisions that we can for our 

accommodated students. The state finally released an online test for our 

students to practice on. Unfortunately they can’t be graded online and you 

can’t print their answers to see their data. We literally took pictures of 

answer choices and stories, emailed them to ourselves and then printed them 

so that we could see how they are doing online. We also did several tests ½ 

online and ½ oral just to see which ones the students were more comfortable 

with. It was a lot of work, but well worth it. 

 

 We have our 8
th

 grade PBL “Shark Tank” scheduled for Wednesday, Jan. 

18
th

. 

 

 Our boys and girls basketball teams are doing very well. 

 

 Mr. Robinson has plans to start meeting with 8
th

 grade students regarding 

their HS graduation plans. 

 

 Spring is typically a time where student interest wanes and discipline 

problems arise. Currently, things seem to be going very well, and hopefully, 

this pattern will continue through the remainder of the school year. 

 

 

 



Malakoff Elementary 

Jan 2017 Report 

 

1. Tutorials started again this week on Tuesday and Thursdays 

 

2. Academic Assembly was held today for the 3rd 6 weeks 

 

3. Staff and students are getting back in routine after the Holiday 

 

4. We continue to get challenging students moving into the district from all 

over the country 

 

5. The Christmas program was a great success and fun for all 

 



Christal Calhoun 
Principal 

 

TOOL ELEMENTARY 
National Blue Ribbon Nominee 2016 

 Our Motto:  We’re Gr-reat! 

 
1201 S. Tool Dr., Tool, TX 75143 

903-432-2637 / 903-432-3666 Fax 
Christal.Calhoun@malakoffisd.org 

 

Campus Update  

 

 WE APPRECIATE YOU!  THANK YOU FOR SERVING ON THE MISD SCHOOL 

BOARD!  YOU MATTER!!   

 On January 29th I will be taking 4 teachers with me to Austin to the TASA 

Midwinter conference.  We will be receiving an award for being one of 26 

schools in Texas to become a National Blue Ribbon School.  Mrs. 

Youngman, Mrs. Jones, Mrs. Rath and Mrs. Castro will be attending the 

award ceremony. Our school and students will be featured in a power point 

as well. 

 On February 2nd I will be taking 3 teachers to Austin for the State Board of 

Education to present us with an award.  This ceremony will be held at the 

capital and will also include a luncheon for the 3 teachers, Mrs. Kirkland, 

Mrs. Parker, Mrs. Willbanks, myself and Mrs. Norris.   

 Attendance Goal Fieldtrip – we will have over 125 students attending a 

fieldtrip to the movies for meeting their first semester attendance goal!  

 Granny Calhoun had a great BINGO party for perfect attendance during the 

3rd six weeks.  The staff did an amazing job donating great prizes for the 

students to win. 

 Our mentoring program is up and running again – after the Christmas 

holiday!  We are holding strong at about 25  members.  Most come from 

the Cedar Creek Lake United Methodist Church and Providence Baptist 

Church. 

 


